& HEATHWOOD HALL

Welcome! We are thrilled to have you as part of the Heathwood Hall community and are excited to
get to know you as your Heathwood journey begins.

As a member of the Heathwood family, your experience will be full of opportunities to serve, learn,
and give throughout the year. There are numerous ways for Heathwood friends and family to make
an impact: by volunteering time, offering your talents, sponsoring events, and by making
tax-deductible charitable contributions.

As the 2022-2023 school year approaches, we invite you to reflect on where you will make an impact
this year. Unrestricted gifts to The Heathwood Annual Fund support the areas of greatest need, keep
tuition rates competitive, and promote the programs that set us apart from other independent
schools. Endowment, capital, and other restricted gifts can support specific needs or areas of
particular interest to you. While there are many ways to contribute, above all, we ask for your
participation and hope that you make a gift that is meaningful to your family. No gift is too small and
every gift counts.

Please mark your calendar for two of our most exciting events where the entire community comes
together to support Heathwood:

Pledge Plaid is on October 26, 2022! This annual day of giving celebrates philanthropy at
Heathwood and encourages current families to make a pledge or gift to Heathwood Hall’'s Annual
Fund. Follow along with the social media blitz of updates as we watch the class competitions and
“parent giving thermometer” rise each hour as our Highlander families make their pledge or gift of
support. It is a fun day celebrating the opportunities created for students in each division and the
impact we collectively make when we all PLEDGE PLAID.

The Annual Auction is on March 25, 2023! This festive evening brings the entire Heathwood
community together to celebrate and support Heathwood with live and silent auctions, plus games,
music, and food. Make plans to participate in this night out for Heathwood as a volunteer, as a silent
or live item donor, as a sponsor, and as an attendee. Click here to see photos from the 2022 Annual
Auction: https://heathwoodhall.smugmug.com/Casino-Royale-2022-Annual-Auction/.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to meeting you soon - GO HALL!!

Beth H. McMahan P‘32
Development Services Coordinator | bmcmahan@heathwood.org

Erin M. Pope P‘27, '28, ’33
Director of Annual Giving | epope@heathwood.org

Sarah N. Hughes P’27
Executive Director of Institutional Philanthropy | shugh heathwood.or
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